Hamden Middle School

The Dragon Academy:
A Seventh Grade Orientation Program

By participating in this summer orientation program, incoming seventh graders will have the chance to
get familiar with their new school, meet staff, and build relationships with their future classmates.
Students will be engaged in team building, reading, writing, and STEM activities.

It is the perfect opportunity to prepare for middle school.

INCOMING GRADE 7 STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND
THE DRAGON ACADEMY!

Who? All Hamden families with students enrolling in seventh grade at Hamden Middle School
for the 2023-24 school year.

Weeks? Families can select ONE WEEK that best fits their schedule.
Week 1: June 26, 27, 28, 29
Week 2: July 10, 11, 12, 13
Week 3: July 17, 18, 19, 20
Week 4: July 24, 25, 26, 27
Days/Times? Monday through Thursday (4 consecutive days), 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Meals? Whitson’s will provide FREE breakfast and lunch to interested students.

How do | register? The registration link can be found on the HMS website. Here is the direct
link to the form: https://forms.gle/uUc5tdNNSWMaSGfH7

Transportation? Parents must provide transportation. Drop off is at 8:45 a.m. Pick up is at
1:00 p.m.

Questions? Email Ms. Michelle Mule, Gr. 7 Dean of Students, at mmule@hamden.org.

We are excited to meet our future HMS Dragons!
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